
Dear Mayor Karen Williams, 
 
The LNP has a strong plan to relieve cost of living pressure reducing electricity prices by 
investing in the solar feed in tariff. Saving up to $577 for the average Redlands family. 
 
The LNP has a strong plan for roads in Redlands. If elected we will begin upgrading 
Cleveland Redland Bay Road immediately after the election, starting with the Anita St 
intersection. 
 
I will be fighting for funding for the SMBI Translink connection. 
 
As a keen recreational fisherman and boatie I understand the need for boat ramps and marine 
infrastructure and will ensure that Redlands gets its fair share of funding. 
 
I'm very happy to work with Council to help meet infrastructure backlog for SMBI. 
 
If elected I will be working with Council to progress the Weinam Creek Priority 
Development Area. 
 
If elected I will work with Chamber of Commerce and local business to encourage local jobs 
growth. The LNP has a strong plan to build a four pillar economy. Redlands has a fantastic 
opportunity to create jobs in tourism, small business, home construction and more. The Bay 
Islands are a particular focus for me. 
 
The LNP has committed to further lift the threshold for payroll tax, meaning more jobs for 
locals. 
 
The LNP government has committed to more doctors, more nurses and record funding for 
Redlands Hospital. This funding includes support for residential aged care and domestic 
violence. 
 
As the LNP candidate I will fight for the removal of stamp duty on environmental land and 
the rural fire levy on council owned land on the SMBIs. 
 
The LNP government’s local funding priorities are education, health, law and order and 
roads. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond. If elected, I look forward to working with Redland 
City Council for the betterment of the Redlands Electorate. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Matt McEachan 


